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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Fort Wayne Senate 

FROM:    Kathy Pollock, Chair 
 Executive Committee 

DATE:    August 25, 2014 

SUBJ:    Creation of an ad hoc Committee regarding enrollment 

WHEREAS, IPFW has experienced declining enrollment for three years; and 

WHEREAS, there are faculty on campus with expertise that would help understand enrollment trends; 
and 

WHEREAS, there is no foolproof model to explain and forecast enrollment, but a more sophisticated 
analysis would help; 

BE IT RESOLVED, That an ad hoc committee on enrollment be formed to identify sources of data, 
questions to be asked, and analysis to be performed when attempting to explain and forecast 
enrollment at IPFW and report such information to the Senate no later than December of 2014; 
and  

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that this ad hoc committee be comprised of those faculty interested and 
willing to serve, not to exceed five (5) members. 


